
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
No.13 of 2024 

 

Belfast Lough Borehole Works 

 

Mariners are hereby advised that commencing from 19th April 2024 the following four sites will have borehole 

work being carried out for approximately 6 weeks. 
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The vessels involved in the works include: 

• Causeway Giant 1 – jack-up 

 

• Ocean Supporter – tug/multicat 

 

 

All vessels are to keep a listening watch on VHF Ch12.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Captain K G Allen 
Port Operations         Harbour Master 
Belfast Harbour        18th April 2024 
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